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Dressings and Supplies 
Preparing For Your Surgery 

 

 

Dressings and Supplies: 

When you are discharged from our hospital or after you have an outpatient 

procedure/surgery, you may need certain supplies for dressing changes or 

other needs. We will give you supplies for the first 24 hours after your 

procedure. While it is impossible to know now exactly what you will need, you 

should take the time to find out where you can purchase basic and specialty 

health care supplies near your home. Local department/discount stores or 

pharmacies may offer more economical prices for basic supplies than larger 

medical equipment supply stores. 

 

If you cannot find a place to purchase supplies, or if you need more specialty 

supplies, a medical supply company will offer the best alternative. One such 

company is MedEQUIP, owned by the University of Michigan Health Systems, 

which can be reached at 1-800-530-0714. MedEQUIP can deliver supplies to 

your inpatient room just prior to discharge as well as to your home. Payment is 

accepted via cash, credit card or direct billing to your insurance company if 

supplies are a covered benefit. Longer-term payment arrangements can be 

made with MedEQUIP if necessary. Other similar companies in your area can be 

found in your local yellow pages under “Medical Equipment”. 

 
At the time of your discharge or outpatient procedure, we will supply you with 

a list of those items and your family will need to properly care for you in your 

home. 

 

Who should I call if I have questions? 

 (734) 998-6022, Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
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Disclaimer: This document contains information and/or instructional materials developed 
by the University of Michigan Health System (UMHS) for the typical patient with your 

condition. It may include links to online content that was not created by UMHS and for 
which UMHS does not assume responsibility. It does not replace medical advice from your 
health care provider because your experience may differ from that of the typical patient. 
Talk to your health care provider if you have any questions about this document, your 

condition or your treatment plan.  
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 After hours and on weekends, call Hospital Paging at (734) 936-6267 and ask 

for the Plastic Surgeon on call. 
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